February 1	. 2017
------------	--------

Dear Parent(s):

Chalmette Elementary School's Cheer Team has been invited to march in the Nemesis Parade. The parade will be held in St. Bernard Parish on Saturday, February 18, 2017, at 1pm. *Team members should report BEHIND the Government Complex Building (next to Frederick Sigur Center--St. Bernard Parish Civic Center) at 12 noon in their full uniform.*

For safety concerns, we are asking that each cheer member have one chaperone if possible. <u>Chaperones must be listed on the emergency card in the school's office</u>. If you are available and willing to walk with us, please indicate that on the form below. Chaperones must wear a Chalmette Elementary School Spirit Shirt. Shirts can be purchased at the school for \$10. Chaperones are asked to bring Life Savers for the dancers. The school will provide water.

Parents <u>MUST</u> sign the performers out after the parade. Please <u>complete</u> the form below and <u>return</u> it by **February 8, 2017**. This form can be handed in to <u>your child's homeroom teacher</u> as soon as possible. Your child will not be allowed to participate if this form is not signed and returned. Your child can only be released to someone listed on the form. Please be sure to have your identification with you when you sign your child out. **You or a designee must meet us as soon as we exit the parade!** <u>We will meet on Jean Lafitte</u> <u>Parkway by the Sidney Torres Park Sign.</u> Do not wait until the end of the parade to come get your child. Please have a plan in place so you do not get stuck behind the parade.

Parent's Signature: _____